Statement for Board President Regarding Board Training
Requirements dated October 15, 2019

We are required at this time to report on the current status of
Board Members in regard to their annual training requirements.
All board members are required to receive specific board training
each year.

The following board members, Curtis Pittman, Danny Brown,
Luke Wilkinson, Twyla Darder, Kris Lindsey, Kenneth Adaway,
and Kenneth Graham have met the annual requirements for
board training with exception of Team of 8.

We want to state for the record that all board members have until
the next school board election in November 2020, to complete
their requirements.
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The board will schedule with Dr. Danny Lovett or Dr. Byron Terrier
of Region 5 to conduct board training so that all board members
will have met or exceeded their annual training requirements.



